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Making a Difference 

 
Dear Students and Parents, 

Welcome to Kingfisher Junior High School! 

We are thrilled to extend a warm welcome to all our new students and families, and to welcome back 
our returning students as well. We hope that you had a restful and enjoyable break and are ready to 
embark on an exciting new academic year. 

At Kingfisher Junior High School, we believe that education is not just about imparting knowledge but 
also about nurturing young minds and guiding them towards a brighter future. Our dedicated team of 
educators is committed to providing a supportive and enriching learning environment that fosters 
personal growth, academic excellence, and a love for learning. 

Junior High is a crucial phase in a student's life, where they will encounter new challenges, explore their 
interests, and develop essential skills for their academic journey and beyond. We understand the unique 
needs and concerns of our junior high students and have designed a comprehensive curriculum that 
caters to their diverse interests and abilities. 

Our school offers a wide range of extracurricular activities, and sports programs that provide 
opportunities for students to explore their passions and talents outside of the classroom. We encourage 
all students to get involved in these activities as they are not only fun but also help in building character, 
teamwork, and leadership skills. 

To ensure that our students receive the best possible education, we continuously strive to enhance our 
facilities and instructional resources. Our teachers are highly qualified and dedicated professionals who 
are passionate about teaching and are committed to providing personalized attention to every student. 

As we embark on this academic year, we are excited about the possibilities that lie ahead. We are 
confident that, together, we will make this a successful and memorable year for all our students. 

Once again, welcome to Kingfisher Junior High School! Let us work hand in hand to ensure that each 
student thrives academically and personally. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our school office. We are here 
to assist and support you in any way we can. 

Looking forward to an incredible year! 

Sincerely, 

Chris Farris Principal, Kingfisher Junior High School 


